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Every single being on this earth has a RIGHT to positive living conditions. The fact that it is 2019 

and we are still fighting for animals and those without voices to be treated how they DESERVE is 

an absolute disgrace to the human race. Chickens are BEINGS they are ALIVE they FEEL 

everything. They should not be subjected to poor living conditions for the short time period they 

are alive in the first place. These chickens only have limited time on this earth and they spend it in 

battery cages for WHAT reason? As if Australia doesn’t have the land resources to cater for them 

to be able to at least have some hours of freedom in an area where they can run around and feel 

the sun on their feathers. Wake up Australia. Let’s move forward. 


